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RE: -2013 UPS FREIGHT NEGOTIATIONS
-Contract “Reopener” and FMCS Form 7

Dear Sirs and Brothers,

In previous letters to you | requested copies of the IBT contract reopener notice,
contract extension agreement, and FMCS Form-7 notice related to UPS negotiations.
As of this date | have yet to receive those documents. Please accept this letter as my
renewed request for those documents. Likewise, please accept this letter as a formal
request for any contract reopener notice, contract extension agreement, and FMCS
Form-7 notice related to the UPS Freight Agreement.

The UPS Freight Agreement expires in less than two weeks. As of this date, | have not
been advised as to whether any contract extension agreement has been reached

between the parties. | have numerous members who feel “left in the dark by the IBT” as

it relates to these matters. Furthermore, | have reason to believe that again certain
legally required notices have not been properly filed.

In your last letter to me, you stated that the IBT had a strategy in place for UPS
negotiations and you asked me to assure my members that their legal rights have been
preserved. | assume you will assert the same with respect to UPS Freight negotiations.
However, you have wantonly failed to advise the UPS membership as to even the most
general nature of the strategy. Without copies of the relevant legal notices and

agreements, how am | to responsibly “assure” my membership that their legal rights are
being protected?
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| would greatly appreciate compliance with this formal request no later than July 23,
2013. If you choose not to provide these documents to me on behalf of my
membership, please provide me with a detailed explanation for denying said request.

Fraternally,




